
 
Who are we?   Parents/guardians of children on IEPs, 
504s and/or other interested parties. 
 
Our goals:   

● To support each other through the challenges of 
raising children with disabilities. 

● To learn more about services and accommodations 
that can help our children thrive in school, at home, 
and in the community.  

● To build trust between families and the school system 
through transparent and honest communication and 
collaboration. 

● To meet regularly with school administrators to give 
our input on the policies and programs that affect our 
children. 

 
 


